
 

 

 

 

SmarTone offers additional mobile chargers to customers affected by  

power termination in Yuen Long and Tin Shui Wai  

 

(Hong Kong, 22 June 2022) – SmarTone is aware that some customers may not be able 

to charge their mobile devices due to yesterday's CLP fire incident at Wang Lok Street, 

Yuen Long. In order to help our customers stay connected to their friends and families, we 

are offering additional mobile chargers at the designated stores free of charge and have 

extended the rental period to five days for greater convenience. 

 

SmarTone’s customers can visit the following stores for assistance:  

• Shop 3, G/F, Yuen Long Commercial Centre, Nos. 18-24 Kau Yuk Road 

• Shop no. G03, G/F, Yuen Long Landmark, 123 Castle Peak Road 

• Shop A313b, Level 3, YOHO Mall II,8 Long Yat Road 

• Shop No. G129, G/F, Tuen Mun Town Plaza Phase 1 

 

The mobile chargers are of limited quantity and available on a first come first serve basis. SmarTone reserves 

the right of final decision. 
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